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so may apply the Transparency Rules to their existing investment agreements by 

acceding to the recently concluded convention �± which provides these States with one 

mechanism to apply the Transparency Rules to such agreements.  

 

3. Under the rubric of the Transparency Rules, my delegation notes the UNCITRAL 

�6�H�F�U�H�W�D�U�L�D�W�¶�V��report on steps taken for it to perform the function of the repository 

established under these Rules.  
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���³�0�6�0�(�V�´�� also work on electronic commerce, insolvency law, and security interests. 

There are already Working Groups that are working on these same subjects.  The 

UNCITRAL Secretariat and Commission should therefore consider carefully how 

�8�1�&�,�7�5�$�/�¶�V�� �Z�R�U�N can be streamlined to ensure that there is no duplication and no 

inconsistency in outcomes.  In this regard, we think it is safe to assume that Working 

Groups would, in their work, provide for all interests, including in particular the interests 

of developing countries and their MSMEs.   

 

The 35th anniversary of the UN Sales Convention 

 

8. Mr. Chairman, looking forward, my delegation has great hopes for UNCITRAL and 

the continuation of its good work.  We also look forward to celebrating the success of 

�8�1�&�,�7�5�$�/�¶�V���S�D�V�W���Z�R�U�N������ 

 

9. Next year marks the 35th anniversary of the UN Convention on Contracts for the 

International Sale of Goods ���³�&�,�6�*�´��.  The CISG was a major achievement for 

UNCITRAL. Singapore is a party to the CISG and it has been enacted as part of our 

national laws. We would like to take this opportunity to announce that efforts are 

underway to organise a commemoration event in Singapore, on 23 and 24 April 2015 to 

promote the adoption of the CISG. This is a major law event on our calendar for next 

year, and we look forward to other delegations joining us at this event. 

 

10. Thank you, Mr. Chairman. 
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